_____________________________________________
Van: Terpstra J. 
Verzonden: maandag 1 december 2008 15:32
Aan: 'dionyz.hochel@europarl.europa.eu'
CC: Kler de E.C.E.; Camp van de W.
Onderwerp: Joint Committee Meeting 8 December
Dear Mrs Hochel,

On behalf of the Chair of the Committee for Education, Culture and Science of the Dutch House of Representatives, Mr Van de Camp, I would like to send our apologies for absence in the joint committee meeting on Education and Culture in the European Parliament on the 8th of December.

Although the subject is very interesting for our Parliamentarians, the week of the 8th of December is a very busy week because of the treatment of the budget for this Committee. None of the members of the Committee is therefore able to go to the meeting.

Best regards,

Jolanda Terpstra
Deputy-Clerk for European Affairs
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